
MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 
LETTER OF DECISION 

 
July 6, 2007 

 
 
 
 
Associated Land Development 
Attn: Ernest W. Todd, Jr. 
3762 Amruth Drive 
Mobile, AL 36688 
 
 
Re: Case #SUB2007-00156 

Todd Manor Subdivision 
North side of Downey Drive, 145’± West of Todd Acres Drive. 
9 Lots / 2.7± Acres 
 

Dear Applicant(s) / Property Owner(s): 
 
At its meeting on July 5, 2007, the Planning Commission considered the above 
referenced subdivision.   
 
However, it was decided to holdover this application until the August 2nd meeting, to 
allow the applicant to reduce the number of lots and increase the lot width.  Revisions are 
due to the Planning Section of Urban Development by Wednesday, July 11, 2007. 

 
If you have any questions regarding this action, please call this office at 251/208-5895. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MOBILE CITY PLANNING COMMISSION 
Dr. Victoria Rivizzigno, Secretary 
 
 
By: ________________________________________ 
 Richard Olsen 
 Deputy Director of Planning 
 
cc: Rester & Coleman Engineers, Inc. 


